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Linda C. Bridwell, PE 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601-8294 

 

November 23, 2021 
 
RE: Electronic Application of Kentucky Utilities Company for an 

Adjustment of Its Electric Rates, a Certificate of Public Convenience 
and Necessity to Deploy Advanced Metering Infrastructure, 
Approval of Certain Regulatory and Accounting Treatments, and 
Establishment of a One-Year Surcredit Case No. 2020-00349  

 
Electronic Application of Louisville Gas and Electric Company for 
an Adjustment of Its Electric and Gas Rates, a Certificate of Public 
Convenience and Necessity to Deploy Advanced Meter 
Infrastructure, Approval of Certain Regulatory and Accounting 
Treatments, and Establishment of a One-Year Surcredit Case No. 
2020-00350 

 
Dear Ms. Bridwell: 
 
In response to Ordering Paragraph No. 11 of the Commission’s Orders of 
September 24, 2021 (“Orders”), in the above-captioned proceedings, Kentucky 
Utilities Company’s (“KU”) and Louisville Gas and Electric Company’s 
(“LG&E”) (jointly the “Companies”) on October 22, 2021 filed a proposed notice 
regarding the joint account issues raised in the Orders.  The Companies are 
submitting a supplemental proposed notice regarding the joint account issues that 
provides more information to LG&E and KU customers on this topic. 

 
Consistent with Ordering Paragraph No. 12 of the Orders, within 45 days of 
receipt of Commission approval, the Companies will begin including the final 
version of the approved notice in their Power Source newsletter and will also post 
the approved notice language on a new page on the Companies’ corporate 
website explaining the meaning of joint account.  That page will also be 
accessible through links from other pages on the website as explained in more 
detail in the attached proposal.   
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Please note that the Power Source newsletter, which is included along with 
customers’ monthly bills, is printed and delivered on a rolling basis in batches.  
Therefore, it will take approximately one month (from the time the notice is 
included in the first batch of the Power Source newsletter) to reach all customers.  
 
In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8 and the Commission’s Order of 
July 22, 2021 in Case No. 2020-00085, I certify that the electronic filing has been 
transmitted to the Commission on November 23, 2021 and that there are currently 
no parties in this proceeding that the Commission has excused from participation 
by electronic means. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding the enclosed, please contact me at your 
convenience. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Rick E. Lovekamp 
 
 


